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 Date: December 15, 2022 

To 

All the Voters 

Ensuing Election of the Indian Chemical Society 

Subject: You can still register and vote online 

Dear Voters, 

If you do not receive the Ballot Paper by post till today for the ensuing election of the Indian Chemical Society, please 

reply immediately to this e-mail with your Mobile Number and Email ID (also WhatsApp No.) so that we can enlist your 

name in the Online List of Voters in order to receive your valuable vote. Kindly note that if you receive the Ballot Paper in 

the meantime, you may use it and send your vote immediately by speed post or courier. Otherwise you may also opt for 

the online voting facility.  

However, you can use only one mode of voting, otherwise your vote will be treated as invalid.  

Kindly share this message with the other voters who have not received the Ballot Paper till date and those who are in your 

contact. There is no question of denying voting rights to any registered voter. Those who have already sent their opinion 

in favour of online voting, please do not reply to avoid repetition. 

We have already circulated the message earlier stating the same. Hence please do not create confusion by sending emails 

or WhatsApp messages to others about the election or ballot.  

If any voter has not received the ballot due to postal delay please opt for online vote. The Election Committee had already 

considered this factor and it is the most convenient way of voting as practised by all professional bodies including national 

Academies. Kindly note in our database old addresses including Email ids of retired teachers have not been changed by 

them and hence it is likely that they have not got the Ballot Papers.. Therefore ask them to contact the Head Office 

anytime until the last date of voting. Do not create any confusion regarding voting. There is no extension of the voting 

date as was communicated by the Election Committee to some queries.  

 In the case of deceased members, the office had not received any communication and their names may be still there. 

That is not a lapse but non-communication from their family members or colleagues.  

Please participate in the Election.   

With regards 

Yours sincerely 

 

Election Committee 

Indian Chemical Society 


